
OFFICE OF THE PGC 

Gangadhar Meher University 

Notice 

The class�s of UG and PG final year students have already been started 
from I 1 111 April 2022 (7 am to 9 am).AII the students concerned are required to 
attend their classes regularly to ensure the successful completion of ongoing 
session. 
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